
 
 

 

   
 

Posted: January 31, 2020 
 
Secure Pay and Fox World Travel 
 
Due to the transition from Travel & Transport to Fox World Travel, direct pay via the university credit card 
(Conferma) will be temporarily disabled. It is estimated the direct bill option with Conferma to be restored within 
the next seven to ten days. Once the functionality has been enabled another communication will be sent. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the NU Travel Office 402 554-3456 or melody.stark@nebraska.edu  
 
*Note: Conferma/Secure Pay is used for lodging only and will not affect airfare charges. 
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